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ABOR Announces Membership of  
UA Presidential Search Advisory Committee 

 
(Phoenix, AZ) – The Arizona Board of Regents has announced the membership of the University of Arizona 
Presidential Search Advisory Committee, which includes: representatives from ABOR; UA administration, 
faculty, student and alumni leadership; Arizona community colleges; community and business leadership; 
Native American tribal government leadership and more. 
 
University of Arizona President Ann Weaver Hart previously announced she will not seek an extension to her 
current contract, which expires in June of 2018.    
 
The board has set qualifications for the members to serve on the committee, which include being 
considered a leader in their specific area of influence and possessing the time and ability to participate fully 
on the committee. Members act as ambassadors of the Arizona Board of R
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Lynn Nadel Professor, Psychology; Regents Professor, The University of Arizona  

Sarah Netherton Former President, UA Graduate and Professional Student Council   

http://www.azregents.edu/
/sites/default/files/news-releases/ABOR%20Selects%20UA%20Presidential%20Search%20Firm.pdf
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